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May 7, 2018 

RIVERSIDE PRESBYTERIAN PRESCHOOL     Upcoming                                                                                                                                                           

Snack and Birthday : Danny 

Readers: Tues. – Laura R., Wed. - Judy Ward, Thurs. – Beckett’s Gram (9:40 am - 10:20 am) 

 

Thank you for your flower purchases!  They will be available for pick-up in the parking lot near the playground 

behind the church this afternoon, Monday, May 7.  Thank you to Amy Ricco for chairing the flower sale and 

thanks to Alex Blomgren and Carrie Staubus for helping to sort and deliver the flowers! 

 

Thanks to all the moms for attending the Ladybug Tea!  A fun time was had by all.  

 

End-of-Year Program and Graduation will be Wednesday, May 23 at 6:30 pm in the Social Hall.  We will have a 

magic show in the Social Hall on Thursday, May 24 at 9:00 am – 9:45 am.  Please feel free to invite friends and 

family to enjoy the show! 

 

Construction on Barrypoint Rd. will begin May 5 so parking may become an issue.  Scottswood Rd., the other street 

that runs along the church, may be a good parking option.  

 

 
 

Language Arts 

Letter review. 

Math 

Matching.    

Science   

We will talk about 

chemical reaction and 

set off alka 

seltzer/film canister 

rockets outside! 

 

Home Connection 

Play a game with your 

child in which you tell 

them to take so many 

steps then turn left 

or right until they get 

to a designated spot. 

 

Theme: Positional and Directional Words 

Last week we made gifts for our moms, made a craft by stamping 

with a potato, talked about recycling and celebrated our moms. 

This week we will learn about positional and directional words by 

reading a take-home story in which we place a butterfly sticker in 

the correct directional place, we’ll have an open-ended craft, we’ll 

begin our preparation for the end of the year show.   The children 

will learn firsthand about monarch chrysalides and caterpillars as we 

have live ones in the classroom!  (Their arrival was delayed due to our 

cold spring).  The library will come read to us and tell us about their 

summer reading program. 

This week’s Word Wall words are:  left, right, inside, outside 

 

 


